APPENDIX C

Contract Statement

We have previously included a brief statement on contracts to confirm that all individual contracts awarded during the past year which involved
a transfer of staff complied, where applicable, with the requirements in the Code of Practice on Workforce Matters in Local Authority Service

Contracts.

We did not award any such contracts during 2006/7, so no statement is included.
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